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Announcement  
 

Tirana, on August 25, 2022: The Institute of Statistics (INSTAT) announces the 

postponement of the data collection field activity of the Population and Housing Census 

for the next year. 

In the conditions of not being provided in time, the tools necessary for the data collection 

information, it is impossible to carry out this activity. 

The Institute of Statistics remains committed to its objective to conduct the Population and 

Housing Census in accordance with the standards and recommendations of the United 

Nations and the Statistical Office of the European Union (Eurostat). 
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